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I am against eliminating vote by mail. I fully support keeping it. Vote by mail has 

worked excellently in Oregon. More people vote with vote by mail. It is more efficient 

and there are fewer errors with mail in voting. If vote by mail is eliminated it will cause 

hardship for the elderly, people who live in rural areas that live far from voting places, 

the handicapped or disabled or those who don’t have easy access to transportation. 

Mail in voting is convenient and the people of Oregon like it. 


